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Staff of the Pro-Cathedral - Very Rev Damian F. Canon O’Reilly, Adm., Monsignor Francis Walsh, P.C. , 

Fr Brendan Staunton, SJ, P.C., Sr. Patricia Somers, RSC (Parish Sister) 

4thJune 2017    

PENTECOST 
SUNDAY 

Mass Times  

Monday to Friday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m.,                                                                                                                         
11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. and 5.45 p.m. 

Saturday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m.                                                                                                             
and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) - (Cantor & Organ)                                                         

Sunday - 9.30 a.m. (St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir*)                                     
11 a.m. (The Palestrina Choir*), 12.45 p.m. (Cantor & Organ)                                                                
& 6.30 p.m. (Pro Nuova Music Group)  [*during choir term] 

Pro-Cathedral closes immediately after Evening Mass 

Confessions  

Monday to Friday - After 8.30 a.m. & 12.45 p.m. Mass 

Saturday - 11.30 a.m. to 12 noon & 1.15 to 2.15 p.m. 

Penitential Service last Saturday of each month at 
11.30 a.m.                                                                 

Italian Mass—second Sunday of every month at               
3 pm in Cathedral.  

Thank You - 27th/28thMay                                                           

1st Collection (Priests’) €1,190    2nd Collection (Share) €760 

Ecumenical Bible Week  takes place from                  

Pentecost  (4th June) to Trinity Sunday.                                 

All details are on www.bibleweek.ie 

Bank Holiday Monday 5th June  

Mass at 11 a.m. 

For more  
information 
see leaflets  
at the back       

of the                    
Cathedral. 

St. Michael the Archangel                                                                 

Padre Pio Prayer Group                             

Tuesday 6th June   

Mass at 5.45pm                        
here in St. Mary's Pro-Cathedral                                   

Followed by the rosary and devotion 
to Padre Pio concluding with                    

Adoration and Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament.                              

St. Pio of Pietrelcina, pray for us  

Friday 9th June 2017 
At 11 a.m. in the Cathedral the Children from 

Colaiste Mhuire and Gaelscoil Bharra will be 

confirmed by Fr Kevin Moore.   

Please keep them in your prayers. 
 

The 11 a.m. and 12.45 p.m. Mass                                   

                     today will take place in St. Kevin’s Oratory. 

http://www.bibleweek.ie

